gsf St Edward’s
School

Unity - Achievement - Faith

9*" January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited to announce our upcoming production of School of Rock. The students have been
working incredibly hard during their own time and in rehearsals and this is an excellent opportunity to
celebrate the diverse range of talent we have at St. Edward’s. In addition, many students are also working
behind the scenes to facilitate the design and construction of set, props and costumes.

School of Rock is a musical adaptation of the hit film starring Jack Black. The story follows Dewey Finn (rock
extraordinaire) as he impersonates lifelong friend and substitute teacher Ned Schneebly. Posing as Mr.
Schneebly, Dewey arrives at Horace Green to teach music but realizes that he has his work cut out for him.
Will he ever pay his rent? Can he teach his students the power of rock? Will his true identity be revealed?

Performances are at 7:00pm on 3", 4™ and 5" of March.
Tickets are available either in cash at the student office or through WisePay online.

Tickets: £5 Adult £3 Concession

(As part of our mission to go paperless, tickets will not be printed and instead the ticket holder will be
required to confirm their name and booking on the door.) .

We do hope to see you at the performances!

Yours sincerely,

Carl Christopher
Producer
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